
We are installing 3km of new 
water and sewer pipes along 
Salhouse Road, connecting 
the new developments 
between Wroxham Road, 
Plumstead Road East and 
parts of Rackheath to water 
and sewerage services while 
ensuring resilience for 
existing customers as local 
demand grows. 

The scheme is on track to be 
completed by December 
2020. 

We know roadworks are 
disruptive and we want to    
thank you for bearing with 
us. 

We’re doing everything we 
can to minimise disruption 
for local people and 
businesses. 

As well as laying sewer and 
water pipes simultaneously, 
we’re working with the 
developer’s contractors, who 
are installing power cables 
under our road closure.

Our work on Salhouse Road  



Key:
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Water pipe left to install

Sewer pipe installed so far

Installing 3 chambers

Connections into the existing 
network

Why is this work so important?
Currently, your drinking water comes from water which is abstracted from an underground 
borehole. It is then transported to Ludham Water Treatment Works to be treated, after it has 
been treated and is safe to drink, it travels through pipelines to your taps.

The Environment Agency has been reviewing abstraction licences for di�erent boreholes 
across the country. As part of their review, and to protect the environment, we have agreed 
that we will stop abstracting from this borehole.

As well as providing the new homes with water, this twin-track scheme also enables us to 
continue to supply the area with water when the borehole is decommissioned in January 2021.

Things you need to know:
Our team are making good progress and have so far installed almost 1km of the new water and 
sewer pipes and one of the access chambers in Salhouse Road, as shown on the map. We 
expect to remove our road closure from Salhouse Road by the end of October, while we 
continue to work in the fields. 

Later in the year, we will need to use tra�c management again while we make final connections 
into the existing water and sewer networks: 

• Blue Boar Lane Junction, 4-way Tra�c Lights, approx. two weeks

• Atlantic Avenue, 3-way Tra�c Lights, approx. two weeks

• Plumstead Road, Road Closure, approx. one week

Dates for these final sections of work are yet to be confirmed and will be communicated on our 
website and via road signage at least two weeks in advance. 

If you want to find out more, please visit www.anglianwater.co.uk/salhouse 

Sewer pipe left to install


